
 

June 3rd, 2021 General Membership Meeting – 8PM in the Saloon 

 Meeting called to order by President Gary Knuth at 8:16PM 

 Secretary’s Report - Read and Approved 

 Treasurer’s Report – Read and Approved 

 Thank you card from Heidi Knuth for receiving our scholarship 

 Leon Schneider passed away, he was a lifetime member 

 Old Business 

o Poster/flyers – take some and help pass out 

o Spring pull work list is here – need track help 

o Dan C. asked if you’re a trophy sponsor to please pay up 

o Thursday work nights, ask around for a project to help with 

o Thresheree work list is online, paper copy is here also 

 New Business 

o Scholarships recipients: Manawa – Sawyer Strebe & Bryan Griffin, Clintonville – Morgan 

Phillips, Hortonville – Heidi Knuth 

o Thank you card from Ireland Griffin for allowing them to have Prom here and from Bryan 

Griffin for receiving our scholarship. 

o John R. – Larry Young passed away – the family would like to donate a John Deere 

Combine – Will get more details after meeting. 

 No new members 

 Heidi invited everyone to her Graduation party 

 Next Meeting July 1st, 2021 @ 8PM in the Saloon 

 Motion to Adjourn 8:27PM 

 

Recording Secretary: Jacob Elsner - ________________________________ 


